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Attention to:  
Chief Executive Officer/ Principal Officer/ General Manager/ Training Head of Insurance 
Companies/ Agency Managers/ Insurance Industry Associations/ Aii Members/ Aii Students 

 

 

UPDATE ON REVISED LEARNING MATERIALS AND EXAMINATION SCHEDULE FOR  
PCEIA AND CEILLI IN 2025 

 

Following our earlier announcement regarding the rollout of the revised syllabus for the Pre-Contract 
Examination for Insurance Agents (PCEIA) and Certificate Examination in Investment-Linked Life 
Insurance (CEILLI) dated 23 September 2024, we would like to provide an important update herein 
regarding the availability of learning materials and examination timelines for PCEIA and CEILLI in 2025. 

Revised Timeline: 

Details  
Jan 

2025 

Feb 
2025 

Mar 
2025 

Apr 
2025 

May 
2025 

June 
2025 

July 
2025 

New syllabus (English) 

➢ Access to eBook 6th       

➢ Exam Registration 6th       

➢ Exam  3rd      

New syllabus (Malay & Chinese) 

➢ Access to eBook   28th     

➢ Exam Registration   28th     

➢ Exam     5th   

Current syllabus (All languages) 

➢ Access to eBook      25th  

➢ Exam Registration      25th  

➢ Exam      30th  

Resit exam based on  
new syllabus 

      1st 

 



Asian Institute of Insurance 197701004772 (35445-H) 
 (Formerly known as Malaysian Insurance Institute) 

Level 6, Bangunan AICB, No. 10 Jalan Dato’ Onn, 50480 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 

Tel: +603 2712 8882 Email: customercare@aiiasia.org Web: www.aiiasia.org 

To support a seamless transition, we will offer parallel registration and exam options. Candidates may 
continue to register and study using the current syllabus materials until 25 June 2025. Upon registration, 
they will receive access to the current eBooks, and the physical textbook of the current syllabus will 
remain available for purchase (while stocks last) at RM5. 

Please note that exams based on the current PCEIA 9th edition and CEILLI 7th edition will no longer be 
available after 30 June 2025. From 1 July 2025 onwards, all resit exams will also be based on the new 
syllabus. 

We appreciate your understanding of these changes, which were made to ensure the quality of the 
learning materials while providing sufficient preparation time for candidates. Further details on the 
eLearning materials will be shared in due course. 

Should you have any questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
For and on behalf of Asian Institute of Insurance 

 

 
Ching SK 

Director, 
Professional Standard 


